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CLARIFICATION ANNOUNCEMENT

Reference is made to the announcement of Techcstoldlifigs) Limited (the “Company”)
regarding “Resignation of Executive Director andp@mtment of Executive Director” dated
2 July 2015 (the “Announcement”).

It has come to the Company’s attention that ther@ni inadvertent error in the fifth sentence
in paragraph two under sectioB{E#{TEZE" on page 1 in the Chinese version of the
Announcement. The sentence that read:
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should in fact be stated as:

©UBY 19945 > FSLAEG RI E TR T TR R 2010 F e L IS B
TrEEe Ry TR E B LB © R 2015 G /B TR EHIEB M 22 - |, 7

By Order of the Board of
Techcomp (Holdings) Limited
Sin Sheung Nam, Gilbert
Company Secretary

Hong Kong, 6 July 2015

As at the date of this announcement, the executive Directors of the Company are Mr. Lo Yat
Keung (President), Mr. Chan Wai Shing and Mr. Guo Bing, and the independent non-executive
Directors of the Company are Mr. Seah Kok Khong, Manfred, Mr. Ho Yew Yuen and Mr. Teng
Cheong Kwee.
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